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February 21, 2018 
 
District 41 Board approves new teacher, support staff contracts

  
On Tuesday, February 20, 2018 the Glen Ellyn District 41 Board of
Education approved collective bargaining agreements with the American
Federation of State, County and Municipal Employees (AFSCME) Local
1334A support staff union and the Glen Ellyn Education Association (GEEA)
teachers union. To learn more click the annoucements below. 
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